
Minutes of the Public Works Committee on December 16, 2013. 
 
Present       Also Present 
B. Anderson       R. Tomasco, Acting 
J. Golden       PW Director   
P. Vetro       L. Streit, Secretary 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Minutes 
 
A motion was made by Vetro, seconded by Golden to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Anderson 
noted two corrections; 26 verses 32 Cindy Circle and 32 Timber Trail.    The motion to approve the minutes as 
amended carried unanimously. 
 
Director’s Report 
 
• The signs on Terrace Road have been replaced. 
• The tree lighting event on the green went very well. 
• The snow storm over the weekend was costly; it snowed all day on the weekend and crews worked Saturday 

and Sunday and some had overtime today.  There were a lot of tree limbs down from this storm.  They are 
getting ready for tomorrow; which 2-4” are anticipated.  Vetro asked about Grove Street stating that late 
Sunday it still had not been plowed.  Rich stated that this was the Borough of Woodmont; not City. 

• 84 Willow Street is complete. 
 
Concerns 
 
• Golden reported that the street sign on the corner of Oronoque Road and Joyce Court is half off.  Rich will 

look into this.  Golden also reported that she met with Jim Amann regarding Avalon Bay at Wolf Harbor 
Road.  There is a new plan where the housing would have no age restriction (previous plan was for 55 and 
older) and they are proposing to donate open space.  A discussion followed that sewers were an issue in that 
area.  Rich stated that blasting in that area is an issue. 

• Anderson stated that he received an email that Howard Court needs to be cleared.  Rich will look into this.  
Anderson asked about a stop sign at 32 Timber Trail and if a letter to Traffic was the way to address this.  
Rich stated that it was.  A resident on Sunnyside Court (Wise) had a tree come down from storm Sandy and 
took down the dormer on their house and this was handled well and the owner worked with his insurance 
and was resolved.  They now have a swamp maple that needs to be looked at.  Rich will look into this.  
Michael Selvaggi, Milford Point Road resident, wrote to the Board of Aldermen regarding the project on the 
Boston Post Road and High Street stating that there is less than what was there regarding handicapped 
accessibility and he wrote to the Mayor and City Attorney as well.  Rich will look into this. 

 
The next meeting will be on 1/27/13 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
        

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Streit 

 


